Hello Student, 
  This year we are offering several SAT prep sessions that will help you improve your test taking skills and prepare you for the PSAT on October 15th.   After you took the PSAT last fall, the collegeboard gave you a score report that included an online access code.  Using this access code, we would encourage you to review your report and utilize your SAT Study Plan that is available through the “My College QuickStart”.  We will be offering the following SAT prep sessions in the media center:

· Geometry and Measurements Review:  Oct 7th 5-6:30pm-Students will review geometry concepts typically seen on the SAT
· Vocabulary Concentration and Grammatical Relationships: 
Oct 8th 5-6:30pm 
· Highly Difficult Math Questions: Oct. 9th   5-6:30pm-recommended for students whose math scores are over 550 
We would also encourage all students to visit the counseling website at www.cmwcounseling.weebly.com to prepare for the SAT’s or PSAT’s.
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